

The Chair

Committee on Petitions

Brussels, PVP/kk[IPOL-COM-PETI D (2020)14465]

D 201044 13.05.2020

Ms Virginia Fiume Eumans Rouppestraat, 1 1000 BRUSSELS

e-mail address: v.fiume@sciencefordemocracy.org

Subject: Petition No. 0329/2020 (reference to be quoted in all correspondence)

Dear Ms Fiume,

Thank you for participating in the meeting of the Committee on Petitions of 30 April 2020, where we continued to examine your petition, taking due account of the oral information provided by you and a representative of the European Commission during the meeting.

Following the discussion, the Committee decided to ask the European Parliament's Committee on Constitutional Affairs to examine the issues addressed in your petition and provide its opinion on them. The Petitions Committee also decided to refer your petition to the European Parliament's Working Group on the Conference on the Future of Europe.

Once the Committee on Petitions has received the necessary information, it will continue to examine your file.

I will of course keep you informed of any further action taken on your petition.

Yours sincerely,

Dolors Montserrat

Melle

Chair

Committee on Petitions